STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1T7160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-101402

October 19, 2010

Harry Speropulous
Kettle Falls Inn

14636 Carus Rd.
Oregon City, OR 97045

Dear Mr. Speropulous:

RE: 2010 Master Meter System Inspection — Kettle Falls Inn

On August 9, 2010 the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (commission)
pipeline safety staff met with you to discuss and evaluate the natural gas master meter system
located at the Kettle Falls Inn, Kettle Falls, Washington. During our discussion, it was
determined this facility located at S 915 Main, Kettle Falls, Washington is not a master meter
system in accordance with the definition found in Washington Administrative Code 480-93-005

(19).
Docket PG-101402 will be closed as of October 19, 2010.

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions, or need further
assistance, please contact Patti Johnson at (360) 870-4915 or (360) 664-1266.

Sincerely,

avid, {;kken %

Pipeline Safety Director

cc Debbi Robinson, Manager




